Audubon Board Meeting Minutes

June 7, 2016

Attending: Janet Callen, Eula Hickam, Jim Lynn, Barbara Christofferson, Valerie Zagar Meeting was called to order at 4:35 p. m. No discussion on May's Meeting Minutes.

Treasurer's Report: Janet reported a checking account balance of \$10,974.42. Which includes the check from the Margaret W. Reed Foundation. Barbara gave Janet the bill from National for Audubon Adventures which will be paid this month from the Reed Foundation's check. This will leave an approximate balance of \$4,654 in the chapter's account.

One check was written since the last board meeting in the amount of \$37.03 to Allegra Printing.

2016-2017 Board Members: President, Midge Marcy-Brennan, Vice-President, office open Secretary, Valerie Zagar, Treasurer, Janet Callen, Education, Barbara Christofferson, Membership, Peggy Albertson, Programs, Eula Hickam, Conservation, Midge Marcy-Brennan, Membersat-Large, Lynn Sheridan, Jim Lynn. The board is looking for 1-2 volunteers.

2016-2017 Programs: September; possible "movie night", Barbara will check legalities of a showing of "The Messenger", a movie about climate control and its effect on birds.

October; speaker on birding the Clearwater

November; Jim and Sheelagh will talk about their Bluebird Trail they
set up along Bunco Road in Athol.

Monthly Program: The June picnic will be held at Coeur d'Alene City Park on June 14th at 5:00 p. m.

Jim will bring briquettes and supplies for BBQ facilities.

Eula will bring coffee.

All other items will be brought by attendees. Details are in the May Newsletter.

Meeting adjourned at 5:30 p. m.

Respectfully submitted, Valerie Zagar